DCLHS: IMPORTANT INFORMATION

2012/13 MEMBERSHIP FEES

Members paying by cheque/cash and not standing order are reminded that payment for the current
membership year was due on 1 April 2012. Fees for this year are :

ORDINARY MEMBERS £10.00
JOINT MEMBERS (at the same address receiving one Journal) £12.50
STUDENT MEMBERS (with proof of course attendance) £5.00

The deadline for the receipt of these fees is 30 November 2012, following which those members
who have not paid will be ineligible to receive Journal 78.

2013/14 MEMBERSHIP FEES

At the AGM held on 12 May 2012 the following increase in fees was approved from 1 April 2013.
A copy of the draft AGM Minutes has been posted on our website.

ORDINARY MEMBERS £15.00
JOINT MEMBERS (at the same address receiving one Journal) £18.00

Student and Institutional Member fees remain the same at £5 and £20 respectively.

Would Members paying their fees by Standing Order please notify their bank of the relevant change.
It would be helpful to the Society’s finances if all Members paid by Standing Order and completed a

Gift Aid Declaration - copies of the forms for these can be found at pages 59 and 61 of the enclosed
Journal 77 or on the Society’s Website - www.durhamweb.org.uk/dclhs

NEWSLETTER

It has not been possible to send out Newsletter 88 due to the resignation of the Newsletter Editor

- Dr Dorothy Hamilton. Dorothy has produced the Society’s Newsletters for more than 20 years

and her contribution will be much missed. At the AGM it was suggested that the information sent to
Members in the Newsletter by post could be supplemented by e-mail news. The Society’s Council
has discussed this and are asking members to “opt in” either to receiving Newsletters electronically
by e-mail or to receiving a paper copy by post.

If you wish to receive your newsletter electronically please e-mail the Society’s Secretary at :
jdbdclhs@gmail.com

If you wish to continue to receive your newsletter by post please write to :

The Secretary DCLHS, c/o 21 St Mary’s Grove, Tudhoe, Spennymoor DL16 6LR

Members not expressing a preference will still be able to read Newsletters on the Society’s website -

www.durhamweb.org.uk/dclhs



